
Ushiolnc. 
2-6-J Oht'emachi. Tokyo. Japan 

Office of the Chainnan 

The Honorable 
Victor Atiyeh 
Governor of Oregon 

Dear Governor Atiyeh: 

November 10, 1986 

I was pleased to visit your beautiful state in 
September and to have gained your acquaintance at 
the JWA Senior Executive Meeting. 

Your preliminary arrangements for this visit by our 
Ushio group is greatly appreciated. I would also be 
grateful for any cooperation you can extend to them 
during their stay. 

I will be looking forward to the group's report on 
their findings which will enable us to finalize the 
operation in the state of Oregon. 

Cordially yours, 


